NEAL A. TAYLOR
CONSULTING PETROLEUM ENGINEER
1610 NORTH **J"’ (915)682-2267
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

December 7, 1976

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Sir:

This letter is to notify you that the meter was set
and the final gas connection made for Honeysuckle
Exploration Corporation's Federal 26 Lease located

in Section 26, Township 185, Range 31E of the Shugart
Field, Eddy County, New Mexico, on December &4, 1976.

Continental 0il Company started taking the gas from
the #1 and #2 wells as of the connection date and the
gas is no longer being flared.

As soon as our allowable is reinstated on this lease,
we would appreciate it if you would notify Mr, Miller
with Navajo Crude 01l Purchasing Company by phone.

Should you need any further information, please let
us know.

Yours truly,
VA N /
/ {‘w/{d ~ cz,7/5~‘7

Neal A. Taylor
Agent

NAT/at
cc: Honeysuckle Exploration Corporation



